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Thank you for your prayer!!!

In August, we shared a need for prayer for my heart.
Thank you for praying. God has completely answered these

prayers.
On Thursday, 10/24, I got the news that my heart is functioning at
100% for the first time since 2019. I’m cleared to get back on the

road.

January 2025, Nepal
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God also opened the door for me to return to Nepal, so in
January,

Connie and I will be returning to train two new classes of Pastors.
We are so excited for this development. This is my first long

travel since May, so pray that my strength is rady for whatever
God has.



March,  2025, Burundi
In March, I will be returning to Burundi, again to start a new class of Pastors
who are needing training. I love this nation and it’s people. We’ll be going out
of the capital to a fairly remote area. Again, traveling with Chuckk Gerwig and
Doug Posey. They are great partners.

Blessing
Some dear friends gave me a gift of 10
training sessions with a Rehab trainer.
I’m working on getting stronger! Keep
praying for my renewed strength to serve
God!

Thanks for allowing us to share God’s work with
you. We value your investment in prayer.

As we approach the end of the year, I would love to
invite you to consider a special, year-end gift to help

with our expenses as we look to 2025



with our expenses as we look to 2025

Every dollar you give goes to cover
ministry trips and expenses.
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